

February 20, 2013

Michal Mrozowski Politechnika Gdanska WETI Narutowicza 11/12 Gdansk POLAND 80-233

## Dear Michal:

Congratulations! We are delighted to confirm that your CUDA Research Center has been renewed for another year. Politechnika Gdansk has been selected for renewal as a CUDA Research Center based on the vision, quality, and impact of your research leveraging CUDA technology.

Benefits. Your status as a CUDA Research Center qualifies you for the following benefits:

- Participation in the Centers Reward Program to receive discounts on equipment. Please contact one of our Tesla Preferred Providers (TPPs) or OEM Partners for details (<u>terms and conditions</u> do apply).
  Please contact one of our OEMs and Tesla Resellers for pricing.
- Automatic inclusion in GPU seeding program for each major new NVIDIA GPU.
- Live online training sessions jointly tailored for the institution.
- Designated NVIDIA personnel to serve as technical liaison.
- Cooperation with NVIDIA on potential joint promotion, public relations, and press activities.

## **Expectations**. We expect that you will

- Participate in the GPUComputing.net forum and web activities.
- Help us publicize your research by supplying "project of the week" type items periodically (every few weeks) to be featured on the NVIDIA Research News and Events webpage.
- Participate in the Spring 2013 GPU Technology Conference in San Jose, CA, if you can.
- Continue to post the CUDA Research Center Logo on your website.
- Send us any updates to your university logo along with any updates to your bio/summary to showcase you on the CUDA Research Centers webpage.

Any tangible donations are unrestricted gifts and carry no obligations or deliverables except that they should not be charged overhead or indirect costs. Your CUDA Research Center status starts today and will end on February 20, 2014. NVIDIA CUDA Research Center awards are yearly awards, renewable at NVIDIA's discretion annually. Keep in mind you must submit a 1-page summary and updated proposal to be reviewed by our committee for renewal.

We are pleased to be a partner in the outstanding research taking place at Politechnika Gdansk under your direction, and look forward to future research activities this coming year.

Sincerely,

David Luebke, Ph.D.

**NVIDIA Distinguished Inventor** 

David P Luch

Sr. Director of Research NVIDIA Corporation